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20 September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

We have decided to subscribe as a school to a computer based Maths 
programme called Maths Whizz. This is for all Year One and Two children 
within our school and is in replacement of their Maths homework. We 
expect all children to do at least 30 minutes of this at home per week, 
with some more time being completed within school. 
Children will be given a log in by their teacher which will be sent home 
during the next few weeks. 
We are inviting you to an information meeting run by the Maths Whizz 
company on the 19th September at 3pm in the School Hall. This will only 
be for 10 minutes and will give you the opportunity to find out a bit more 
about the programme and ask any questions you may have. In the 
meantime if you have any questions please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 

We hope to see you there,

Mrs Rider
Maths Coordinator


